
 General Meeting  Marlton Recreation Council 

 Date: September 15, 2022 
 Time: 7:00 pm 
 Location: Oak Avenue Building 

 Welcome 

 Flag Salute 

 Approval of last meeting minutes (June) 

 Finance  -  $207,159.29 - Approved 

 Sports Reports 

 Sport  Comments 
 Baseball  None 
 Softball  None 
 Track  Wrapped up successful season  3 athletes went to junior 

 olympics.  2 time all american in 1500 & 3000, fall 
 registration going well.  4 kids broke records, with 2 of them 
 from our program 

 Boys Lacrosse  None 
 Girls Lacrosse  None 
 Street Hockey  Last 2 months were off-season.  Mid June wrapped up Flyers 

 Learn to Play (15 players helped out).  Summer league 
 wrapped up.  End of July sent 6 teams to Mylec (2 made 
 finals).  Sent 17 players to USA Ball Hockey Tournament.  2 
 NJ trams won and other two made finals.  US Men’s team 
 played in SLovakia.  2 players who went through program 
 won bronze medal. 

 Cheerleading  None 
 Soccer  Underway.  First weekend was a success. 
 Football  None 
 Field Hockey  182 girls registered to play.  Teams are evenly balanced and 

 very competitive.  USA Field Hockey Instagram will feature 
 Marlton as team of the week.  Thanks to Kevin for help with 
 fields. 

 Basketball  None 
 Flag Football  None 
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 Wrestling  Meeting next week to get preseason underway 
 SUP  Hockey started last night.  Soccer starts Saturday.  Also fall 

 baseball.  About 160 players between 3 sports 
 Golf  None 
 Volleyball  None 

 Township Reports 

 Organization  Comments 
 Evesham Township  None 
 Evesham Board of Ed  None 
 LRHSD  None 
 Elks  None 

 New Positions  - 

 A.  Executive Director - Mandy Skalski introduced.  Started a few weeks ago.  Feel 
 free to reach out and introduce yourself. 

 B.  Treasurer - Bob Kibler.  Thanks to Erin Bittenbender for all of her work the past 
 several years. 

 3.  Old Business 

 A.  Softball Lawsuit 

 Matter settled.  Insurance covered fees and payout. 

 4.  New Business 

 A.  Oak Avenue Security  - Week of October 3, we will be upgrading the fob system 
 and installing 8 closed circuit cameras.  Fob system will be a smart phone 
 system.  We also will be re-leveling doors so they close securely and also 
 installing flanges to prevent break-ins.  Next step is to spruce the building and 
 grounds up. 

 5.  Fundraising  - Mandy has begun re-ups and checks are rolling in.  Looks to be in 
 good shape. 

 Next meeting at fire house (October 17, 2022).  Mandatory for all commissioners and 
 treasurers.  Get everyone on the same page for policies (fundraising, etc.) 
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 Commissioners must make sure coaches know and abide by policies. 

 We are updating registration and refund policy to make it uniform 

 For capital projects, will be a tracking spreadsheet which we will be able to see to keep 
 up to date on progress.  This also will apply to light outages at fields. 

 Thanks to commissioners re: responses to Cherokee Turf field donation.  (2023 
 basketball will go up to $1500) 

 Meeting adjourned at 7:20pm 

 In Attendance 
 Jim Graziano, Kevin Kotch, Carl Bittenbender, Mark vonBerg, Bob Kibler, Jennifer Williams, 
 Craig Orr, Mike Orr, Joe Robb, Kristin GipeBrian Loutzenheiser, Mandy Skalski, Don Klecher, 
 Gary Gilmore, Greg Cieslik 

 Excused Absence 
 None 
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